REPORT on trip within TEMPUS Project (Final Conference) from 16 to 17 May 2017 (Armenia, Yerevan)

On 16-17 May 2017 on the basis of the American University of Armenia (AUA) in Yerevan was held the final conference on the PEOPLE project “Review of the best practices obtained as a result of work in the PEOPLE project”.

Employees of our university: Dean of faculty for work with foreign students, Project Coordinator D.M. Doskozhin, Head of Department of Human Resources Management, Project Manager E.A. Kravtsiv, and Specialist of Department of Human Resources Management, Project Manager N.Yu. Beck took part in this event.
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Besides the universities-partners of the project, in the conference participated the universities of Armenia.

The program for the first day of the conference consisted of two parts:

1) presentations by representatives of universities with reports on the results of the project implementation, in which each university told about its achievements in the field of human resources development within the project;

2) a plenary session, within the framework of which were organized round tables in three directions:

- evaluation of the effectiveness of staff activities;

- new methods of working with human resources;

- strategic plans in working with human resources.

During the round tables were discussed the problematic issues of working with human resources, as well as the practice of universities in this field. At the end of the plenary session, the moderators of each block drew up a list of proposals for the development of human resources in universities.

The second day started with summing up the results of the plenary session of the previous day, after which the representatives of the universities of the European Union delivered a speech and shared the practice of working with human resources on the example of their universities.

At the end of the conference, all participants were awarded certificates.

The organizers of the AUA conference gave the guests a tour of the picturesque and memorable places of Armenia.
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On the third day of the event was held a Skype meeting with Alicia Berlanga, Project Coordinator from the European Union. During the meeting were summed up the results of the past conference and also was discussed the process of preparing the final report and documentation on the project.
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